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Notice regarding Prosecution of Employees of a Sales Office in Japan 
 

Tokyo, Japan - On January 27, 2021, three employees of Nihon Kohden Chubu Branch Office, a sales 

branch office in Japan, who were arrested on January 6, 2021 on suspicion of bribery involving the 

procurement of patient monitors at Mie University Hospital, were indicted for prosecution by the Tsu 

District Public Prosecutors Office. Nihon Kohden sincerely apologizes to its customers, shareholders, and 

all related parties for any concern caused by this matter. 

Nihon Kohden takes this matter very seriously. After taking strict and appropriate action to clarify the facts 

of this matter through the investigation by an Investigation Committee, the Company will revise its internal 

systems and structures and will make every effort to prevent recurrence and to rebuild trust with all 

stakeholders as quickly as possible. 

These documents have been translated from Japanese originals for reference purposes only. In the event of 
any discrepancy between these translated documents and the Japanese originals, the originals shall prevail. 


